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Sponsored Awards Management
February 6, 2015
Dear Colleague,

As you may be aware, new federal grants management regulations known as the Uniform Guidance became effective on December 26, 2014.   The guidance supersedes requirements contained in OMB Circulars A-21, A-110 and A-133 and consolidates the guidance on Administrative Requirements, Cost Principles, and Audit Requirements for federal awards.  The guidance applies to all awards and most non-competing awards issued after December 26, 2014.  Awards issued prior to that date will continue to operate under the old requirements.  

The good news is that the old and new sets of guidance are more similar than different; however, there are some significant differences which will require that the University adjust some of its policies and procedures related to federal financial assistance.  Many of these changes will not impact the day-to-day management of federal grants, and the Offices of Sponsored Awards Management (SAM) and Contract and Grants Accounting will keep you informed regarding changes to policies and procedures related to this new guidance.

To assist you with this regulatory transition, we have developed the following table that summarizes some the changes that are most likely to impact proposal preparation and budgeting.  This information also will be posted on the SAM website along with updates as they occur.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at tcoggins@mailbox.sc.edu.

Sincerely,
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Thomas A. Coggins
Director
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